

15 February 2025

Monthly Locker Temporary Relocation Arrangement

Dear Members,

To improve the overall experience for our members and guests, we will be carrying out an optimization project in the changing rooms. During this period, existing monthly lockers will be temporarily relocated to alternate locations. Please remove your personal belongings from current locker <u>by 02 March 2025</u>, and move to the new assigned locker.

Our staff will contact members for specific details respectively. Should you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our Reception Staff.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

更衣室月租儲物櫃臨時安排

致各會員:

為向會員及訪客提供更優質服務和體驗,我們即將開始更衣室優化工程。在此期間,現有月租儲物櫃將需要臨時轉換至其他位置。請於三月二日前將私人物品從原來儲物櫃清空並搬至新分配的儲物櫃。

會所職員將陸續聯絡有關會員其儲物櫃的詳細安排。如需協助或有任何查詢,請與我們接待處職員聯絡。

不便之處,敬請原諒。

